Dear Parents, Guardians, and Families,

As the Thanksgiving holiday quickly approaches, the needs of the families in our community cannot go
unnoticed. We as a school can make a difference this Thanksgiving for families in our community. Key Club
will be coordinating the collection of donations of non-perishable food items starting Monday, November 2:n.
We will be accepting donations until Friday, November 20w Students should place donations in their house
box in the cafeteria. All collected items will be donated to Catholic Charities at the end of the drive. Whatever

you can donate will be greatly appreciated. Below is a list of requested items.
o Any can of vegetables or fruits- corn, beans, peas, pears, peaches, pineapple, etc.o Boxed stuffing
o Cranberry sauce

o Pie crusts

o Boxed mashed potatoes Yams/ Instant Mashed Potatoe

o Juice

o Gravy

o Cornbread mix

o Chicken/beef/veggie broth Bread crumbs

o Canned pie filling

o Boxed bread/rolls mix

o Jell-O

*No glass jars

*We welcome donations of other non-perishable items, as there is always a need in our community for items such as peanut
butter & jelly, pretzels, cereal, apple sauce, rice, pasta, etc.

Thank you in advance for your generous support.



